Food Bank Accommodation Proposals

It has become obvious, following discussions both within the food bank and
with the Clerk, that the storage problems at Blackbourne present logistical
difficulties which render my proposed storage solution unviable.

Meanwhile, we have revisited alternative options and have agreement on a
location which meets our storage needs but is awaiting formal confirmation,
which it is anticipated will be forthcoming. | cannot divulge the location until
this confirmation is received. The Clerk has confirmed that should it become
necessary to assist the food bank with accommodation this can be facilitated
and a revised proposal would then be presented to the March meeting.
Consequently, | am withdrawing proposals 24.02.18 and 24.02.19.

| should also like to put on record my thanks to the Clerk and his staff for
facilitating the provision of accommodation for the food bank, free of charge,
since its inception in October 2022 and for his continuing support. We would
not have been able to provide the service without this.



